
 

To celebrate King Charles III Coronation, we will be organising some fun activities within 

school. 

On Friday 5th May, we will be having a Coronation day with a street/playground party. 

Children can come into school dressed for a fun event, they can be Coronation themed or just 

wear their own clothes. Please ensure that the clothes and footwear are suitable for school 

and not precious. 

The whole school DT week will move to the week beginning Tuesday 2nd May, classes will plan 

and make food and drinks for the party. We will also be creating bunting, crowns, yarn 

bombing and learning about Coronations in varying degrees across school. If anyone has any 

spare red, white or blue wool, we would really appreciate it. 

On Friday 5th May, the school meal will be in the style of an afternoon tea, there will be no 

hot meal. There will be sandwiches, mini sausage or vegetarian rolls, carrot and cucumber 

sticks, jam tartlets and chocolate brownie. Miss Delfino has spoken to children about which 

sandwich filling they would like.  

 

Children are invited to create and decorate their own cupcake or biscuit and bring it in on 

Friday 5th May for the party. During the party, they can eat their own cake as well as all the 

other food they have made. Dojos will be awarded for decorated cakes or biscuits.  

 

  

Any red, white or blue spare wool 

donations, gratefully received. 


